MINUTES
March 4, 2024
The Board of Supervisors met for their scheduled meeting at the Township Building.

Members present: Roxanne Wilkinson, Mark Starkweather, Kyle Wheatley and Patricia A. Reese; Secretary.


VISITORS: Linda Reese, Sheila Yungwirth, Ben Sayers, and Martha Rusk.

MINUTES:  After review Kyle made a motion to accept the minutes as read.  Mark seconded the motion.  All in favor.  Carried.


VISITOR’s COMMENTS: Sheila asked questions regarding the letter sent to Beuter’s. Roxie explained the process to her. 

Linda asked about a proposed short-term rental that is scheduled with the Zoning Hearing Board on March 20th. Linda noted on line it is still being advertised for up to 26 people. And the most the Ordinance states is 14. After more discussion Trish was asked to contact Zoning Solicitor, Jeff Loomis.  

OLD BUSINESS: Reviewed and discussed the enforcement letter that was sent to Paul Beuter and Ann Marie Beuter.  

NEW BUSINESS/CORRESPONDENCES: Erb Inspections, Inc sent a copy of the permits insured in February 2024. Reviewed and filed. 


Penndot sent information regarding the upcoming Bridge Inspection. Reviewed and filed. 


Road Turnback Funds in the amount of $25760.00 and Liquid Fuels in the amount of $244518.89 will be deposited. 


Wm R Karschner & Son Insurance Company sent notice of the new Public Officials coverage. Information reviewed and filed. 


 BILLS:  GENERAL - After review Mark made a motion to accept the General Bills as read.  Kyle seconded the motion.  All in favor.  Carried.


STATE – None.

ADJOURN:  Roxie made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Kyle seconded the motion.  All in favor.  Carried.

GENERAL FUND


STATE FUND

CHECKING: 1182781.29

        CHECKING: 272152.18 
IMPACT FEE: 556368.71                         
ARPA FUNDS: 355022.41

         
EXP:
23150.16


         EXP: 0
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